
We are delighted to announce the launch of Pfizer’s Independent Grants 
for Learning & Change (IGLC) programme for endocrinology
What does the IGLC programme cover?
Pfizer’s IGLC programme aims to provide grants for projects which seek to improve 
patient outcomes through the delivery of measurable, educational programmes  
and / or quality improvement initiatives.

A total of $300,000 is available for this programme and individual projects requesting up to  
a maximum of $150,000 will be considered that address gaps in:
• Healthcare provider or patient / carer knowledge and education
• Healthcare provider competence or performance
• Organisation and management of healthcare systems

In 2017, our intention is to support projects that focus on the importance of the identification 
and management of adult growth hormone deficiency. 

Please note that this programme is not intended for the funding of clinical research, 
however applications for research into health services are welcome.

Who can apply for an IGLC grant?
This programme is open to healthcare providers, quality improvement experts and stakeholders  
involved in the multidisciplinary care of patients within the field of endocrine in Europe,  
Australia and New Zealand.

Applications and key dates
Applications are open from 22nd February 2017, and the process is comprised of two stages.  
To be considered, you will first be required to submit a letter-of-intent, after which, you may  
be invited to submit a full proposal.

Additional information
• To learn more about the application process, or to apply, please refer to the request-for-proposals  

(RFP) document at: http://www.pfizer.com/responsibility/grants_contributions/request_proposals

Please refer to the RFP, ‘IGLC Endocrine Europe, Australia, New Zealand’

• To find out more about the Pfizer IGLC funding programme, please visit our web-page at:  
http://www.pfizer.com/responsibility/grants_contributions/independent_grants

If you have any questions regarding Pfizer’s IGLC policies, or about your submission,  
please email IGLC@pfizer.com
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